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Nickalus  Holmes

From: Nickalus  Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 1:26 PM
To: 'irabrinn@yahoo.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request

Good Afternoon Ms. Brinn, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170009 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Nickalus Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: irabrinn@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:irabrinn@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 1:22 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request 
 
Dear FL PSC, 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
 
     FPL is ripping off its customers  (of which I am one)  by charging for a nonexistent nuclear power plant which will 
never be built.    Let's force the company to return these ill-gotten gains by lowering power prices. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sincerely, 
Ira Brinn 
2585 Bass Way  Hollywood, FL 33026-3621 
irabrinn@yahoo.com 




